MCGILL SOCIETY OF TORONTO

293 Bay Street,
Toronto, Feb 9, 1928.

Sir Apthur W. Currie,
Principal,
McGill University,
MONTREAL.,
Dear Sir Arthur,
I wish to thank you for your wire of yesterday.
The Society is very glad indeed that you have been able to

arrange for Dean Mackay to be owr guest,,and looks forward to hearing him.
I have just written him direct, to extend our invitation.

With best regards,

Yours very truly,

’

£
Secretary, McGill Society of Toronto.




